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Earle Larson 
Earle "Bud" Larson, 78, passed away Nov. 28, 2010 at his home in Newberry Springs. 
Bud was born July 3, 1932, and he had lived in the Barstow area his entire life. 
 
Bud graduated from Barstow High School in 1950. He served in the United States Air 
Force from 1952 to 1956 in Wichita Falls, Texas. Bud worked for San Bernardino 
County as a superintendent at Calico Ghost Town for over 30 years. He was a member 
of the Date Nail Association, a former member of the Lions Club, and was on area 
bowling leagues for 30 years. 
 
Surviving Bud are his wife, Lourdes Larson of Newberry Springs; children, Cheri Carson 
of Suffolk, Va., Bruce Larson of Orangevale, Calif., Rick Larson of Glendale, Ariz., 
Laura Lawler of Barstow, Yvette Montoya of Albuquerque, N.M., Jake Griego and John 
Griego of Barstow; 19 grandchildren; and five great-grandchildren. 
 
Bud's family will be hosting a visitation on Thursday, Dec. 2, 2010 from 11 a.m. to 3 
p.m. at Mead Mortuary, 36930 Irwin Road. 
Arrangements are by Mead Mortuary, 760-256-5671. Please visit the online obituary at 
www.meadmortuary.com. 
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